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 30 November 2017  

Suncorp responds to establishment of Royal Commission 
 

 

Suncorp acknowledges the Government’s establishment of a Royal Commission into the financial services 

sector, in the interests of maintaining confidence and stability in the Australian economy.   

 

Suncorp CEO & Managing Director Michael Cameron said a strong, stable and competitive financial system is 

vital for all Australians.  

 

“Any measures that arise from the Royal Commission which deliver improved outcomes for our insurance, 

banking and superannuation customers, are in everyone’s best interests,” Mr Cameron said.  

 

“We are fully committed to supporting this Inquiry, as we have with all other inquiries that the Government has 

instigated, and will work hard to ensure our contribution is valuable. 

 

“It is important the Inquiry includes the non-ADI lenders, is not open ended, and reports back in a timely manner 

so that the sector can have certainty moving forward.  

 

“Our people work hard every day to deliver good customer outcomes and this will continue to be our focus 

throughout this process,” Mr Cameron said. 
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